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•	 Please join the Campus Holiday Gathering 
on December 15 from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
in the Building 8 Lobby. RSVP here.

•	 Cañada hosted a Diwali celebration which  
featured delicious food and sweets and a 
captivating performance by talented students.

•	 SMCCCD Phi Theta Kappa Chapters 
celebrate new members and honor 
student’s academic achievements at its 
annual Induction Ceremony. 

•	 The Beta Zeta Nu Phi Theta Kappa 
Chapter of Cañada College organized a 
campus-wide book drive in celebration of 
National Book Month. In collaboration with 
the Educators Now Club, students collected 
and distributed 116 books for infants and 
children up to eight years old.

•	 Students from Cañada’s Gender and 
Sexuality Alliance Club (GSA) hosted 
a campus-wide Transgender Day of 
Remembrance, where students spoke 
about those killed and erased  by hate this 
year. They hosted a Queer Social where 
students could share what they love about 
being a part of the community. 

Congratulations to Cañada’s Men’s and 
Women’s Soccer teams which concluded 
their seasons with a trip to the Nor-Cal 
Regional Playoffs. In addition, the Cañada 
College’s Women’s Soccer team were also 
recognized with several awards: 

•	 1st place - Coast Conference North

•	 Coast Conference Coach of the Year: 
Katie Perkins

•	 Coast Conference Player of the Year: 
Rachel Mull

•	 Coast Conference Goalkeeper of the Year:  
Jianna Nabung 

•	 Coast Conference Defender of the Year: 
Natalie Mandolado

Spring 2024 Enrollment Up 36%
In a culmination of diligent efforts throughout 
campus, Cañada’s enrollment is currently up 36% 
and headcount is up 42% compared to this time 
last spring! This includes a 205% increase for Dual 
Enrollment and concurrently enrolled high  
school students.

Cañada Interior Design Club Community 
Service Project
The Cañada 
Interior Design 
(ID) Club has the 
opportunity to put 
their academic 
learnings into 
practice by engaging with Puente de la Costa Sur, 
a nonprofit located in Pescadero. The team of 
approximately 12 ID Club volunteers is collaborating 
with Puente and will deliver a design plan that 
recommends: a new paint color palette, more 
efficient space planning, a revised kitchen layout, 
suggested furniture/materials and a landscape design. 
The students presented their initial design concept 
which was received with big smiles! The team will 
meet again to hear Puente’s feedback and desired 
direction and then reconvene in January to finalize 
the design deliverable. NOTE: The ID Club is not 
responsible for any costs/labor to implement the 
design plan. A detailed look at the initial design 
concept presentation is available here.  

Men’s and Women’s Soccer Teams 
Make Nor-Cal Regional Playoffs!  

https://smccd-czqfp.formstack.com/forms/campus_holiday_gathering?sso=654a728031026
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gm55-UrnvZkFDRGYUJT03f2igXcW0lAA/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gm55-UrnvZkFDRGYUJT03f2igXcW0lAA/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gm55-UrnvZkFDRGYUJT03f2igXcW0lAA/view

